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Congratulations message from WFDY to the people of Venezuela for the 

outcome of the election 

Yesterday May 20th, 2018, the people of Venezuela attended the National 

elections in order to elect the President of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela. 

The candidate of the Frente Amplio de la Patria Nicolás Maduro Moros with 

67.7% of the votes was elected. Attended this process the 46,01% of the people 

whit the right for to vote. 

The World Federation of Democratic Youth wishes to congratulate the 

Venezuelan people for this outcome and reaffirms its solidarity with the Bolivarian 

Revolution as well its support to the right of Venezuela to defend its sovereignty 

and self-determination of its people against the Imperialism. 

Long live the Bolivarian Revolution!!! 

Glory to the Brave People!!! 
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